State of Rhode Island and Providence Plantations
Office of the General Treasurer

Seth Magaziner
General Treasurer

February 11, 2015

e on.y. [

Home Setvices Specialist
Home Loans Fulfillment

RE: Public Records Request

Dear Ms ||}

We write in response to your February 11, 2015 request for information putsuant to the Rhode
Island Access to Public Records Act (APRA). Your specific request is noted below:

We are in the process of a refinance of a property at:

At 712 Main Street, Pawtucker RI 02860

Will you confirm if all property laxes are patd and curvent on 1his property.

Preferably , I wonld like to be able to view this information online. If available, please divect me to the

appropriate web page.

There are no documents responsive to youtr request. We recommend you consult the City of
Pawtucket Tax Assessor’s Office.

If you contend you have been denied access to public recotrds, pursuant to Rhode Island General
Laws §38-2-8, you may appeal this decision to Jeffrey M. Padwa, General Counsel for the Rhode
Island General Treasurer’s Office, 50 Service Avenue, 2nd Floor, Warwick, RT 02886. You may also
file a complaint with the Department of the Attorney General, 150 South Main Street, Providence,
RI 02903 or the Rhode Island Superior Court of the county whete the records are maintained.
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Additional information regarding the Access to Public Records Act may be found at

http: / /www.riag.ri.gov/civil/ opengovernment.

Public Records Officer
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